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  Reproducibility and Replicability in Science
National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and
Medicine,Policy and Global Affairs,Committee on
Science, Engineering, Medicine, and Public
Policy,Board on Research Data and
Information,Division on Engineering and Physical
Sciences,Committee on Applied and Theoretical
Statistics,Board on Mathematical Sciences and
Analytics,Division on Earth and Life
Studies,Nuclear and Radiation Studies
Board,Division of Behavioral and Social Sciences
and Education,Committee on National
Statistics,Board on Behavioral, Cognitive, and
Sensory Sciences,Committee on Reproducibility and
Replicability in Science,2019-10-20 One of the
pathways by which the scientific community
confirms the validity of a new scientific
discovery is by repeating the research that
produced it. When a scientific effort fails to
independently confirm the computations or results
of a previous study, some fear that it may be a
symptom of a lack of rigor in science, while
others argue that such an observed inconsistency
can be an important precursor to new discovery.
Concerns about reproducibility and replicability
have been expressed in both scientific and popular
media. As these concerns came to light, Congress
requested that the National Academies of Sciences,
Engineering, and Medicine conduct a study to
assess the extent of issues related to
reproducibility and replicability and to offer
recommendations for improving rigor and
transparency in scientific research.
Reproducibility and Replicability in Science
defines reproducibility and replicability and
examines the factors that may lead to non-
reproducibility and non-replicability in research.
Unlike the typical expectation of reproducibility
between two computations, expectations about
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replicability are more nuanced, and in some cases
a lack of replicability can aid the process of
scientific discovery. This report provides
recommendations to researchers, academic
institutions, journals, and funders on steps they
can take to improve reproducibility and
replicability in science.
  Poets of the English Language Wystan Hugh
Auden,Norman Holmes Pearson,1952
  Tiamat's Wrath James S. A. Corey,2019-03-26 The
eighth book in the NYT bestselling Expanse series,
Tiamat's Wrath finds the crew of the Rocinante
fighting an underground war against a nearly
invulnerable authoritarian empire, with James
Holden a prisoner of the enemy. Now a Prime
Original series. HUGO AWARD WINNER FOR BEST SERIES
Thirteen hundred gates have opened to solar
systems around the galaxy. But as humanity builds
its interstellar empire in the alien ruins, the
mysteries and threats grow deeper. In the dead
systems where gates lead to stranger things than
alien planets, Elvi Okoye begins a desperate
search to discover the nature of a genocide that
happened before the first human beings existed,
and to find weapons to fight a war against forces
at the edge of the imaginable. But the price of
that knowledge may be higher than she can pay. At
the heart of the empire, Teresa Duarte prepares to
take on the burden of her father's godlike
ambition. The sociopathic scientist Paolo Cordozar
and the Mephistophelian prisoner James Holden are
only two of the dangers in a palace thick with
intrigue, but Teresa has a mind of her own and
secrets even her father the emperor doesn't guess.
And throughout the wide human empire, the
scattered crew of the Rocinante fights a brave
rear-guard action against Duarte's authoritarian
regime. Memory of the old order falls away, and a
future under Laconia's eternal rule -- and with
it, a battle that humanity can only lose -- seems
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more and more certain. Because against the terrors
that lie between worlds, courage and ambition will
not be enough. . . The Expanse Leviathan Wakes
Caliban's War Abaddon's Gate Cibola Burn Nemesis
Games Babylon's Ashes Persepolis Rising Tiamat's
Wrath Leviathan Falls Memory's Legion The Expanse
Short Fiction Drive The Butcher of Anderson
Station Gods of Risk The Churn The Vital Abyss
Strange Dogs Auberon The Sins of Our Fathers
  The Economic and Fiscal Consequences of
Immigration National Academies of Sciences,
Engineering, and Medicine,Division of Behavioral
and Social Sciences and Education,Committee on
National Statistics,Panel on the Economic and
Fiscal Consequences of Immigration,2017-07-13 The
Economic and Fiscal Consequences of Immigration
finds that the long-term impact of immigration on
the wages and employment of native-born workers
overall is very small, and that any negative
impacts are most likely to be found for prior
immigrants or native-born high school dropouts.
First-generation immigrants are more costly to
governments than are the native-born, but the
second generation are among the strongest fiscal
and economic contributors in the U.S. This report
concludes that immigration has an overall positive
impact on long-run economic growth in the U.S.
More than 40 million people living in the United
States were born in other countries, and almost an
equal number have at least one foreign-born
parent. Together, the first generation (foreign-
born) and second generation (children of the
foreign-born) comprise almost one in four
Americans. It comes as little surprise, then, that
many U.S. residents view immigration as a major
policy issue facing the nation. Not only does
immigration affect the environment in which
everyone lives, learns, and works, but it also
interacts with nearly every policy area of
concern, from jobs and the economy, education, and
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health care, to federal, state, and local
government budgets. The changing patterns of
immigration and the evolving consequences for
American society, institutions, and the economy
continue to fuel public policy debate that plays
out at the national, state, and local levels. The
Economic and Fiscal Consequences of Immigration
assesses the impact of dynamic immigration
processes on economic and fiscal outcomes for the
United States, a major destination of world
population movements. This report will be a
fundamental resource for policy makers and law
makers at the federal, state, and local levels but
extends to the general public, nongovernmental
organizations, the business community, educational
institutions, and the research community.
  The Weight of an Infinite Sky Carrie La
Seur,2018-01-16 The critically acclaimed author of
The Home Place explores the heart and mystery of
Big Sky Country in this evocative and atmospheric
novel of family, home, love, and responsibility
inspired by William Shakespeare’s Hamlet The Fry
family has lived in Montana for decades, giving
its life, generation after generation, to the
family cattle ranch and unforgiving Montana soil.
But Anthony, the only son in the new generation,
longs for the excitement and sophistication of
city life. Tired of the expectation that he will
take over the family business, he flees to New
York, hoping to make a career in the theater. But
New York isn’t the dream Anthony thought it would
be, and between his struggles in the city and the
unexpected death of his father, he suddenly finds
himself back in the place to which he’d sworn
never to return. The last few years have
transformed the artistic dreamer, but they’ve
changed his home as well. His uncle Neal, always
the black sheep of the Fry family, has become
alarmingly close with Anthony’s mother, and a
predatory mining company covets the Fry land.
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Anthony has always wanted out of Montana, away
from his father’s suffocating expectations. Yet
now that he may be freed from the burden of family
legacy, he’s forced to ask himself what he truly
finds important and answer to the Montana soil one
more time. In this unforgettable novel, Carrie La
Seur once again captures the breathtaking beauty
of the West and its people as she explores the
power of family and the meaning of legacy—the
burdens we inherit and those we place upon
ourselves.
  Spawn Deborah Sheldon,2021-05-03 A selection of
the darkest Australian fiction.Spawn: Weird Horror
Tales About Pregnancy, Birth and Babies taps into
anxieties, painful memories and nightmares. Here,
your worst fears come true.Penned by established
authors and fresh new voices, these stories range
from the gothic and phantasmagorical, through the
demonic and supernatural, to the dystopian and
sci-fi.Prepare for a visceral, frightening
read.Featuring work by:Geraldine BorellaJack
DannRebecca De VisserJason FischerRebecca
FraserGary KembleDavid KurariaPaul ManneringTracie
McBrideSamantha MurrayRobyn O'SullivanAntoinette
RydyrDeborah SheldonCharles SpiteriH.K. StubbsMatt
TigheJ.M. MerrytKat PekinMark TowseAsh TudorKaaron
WarrenJaneen WebbSean Williams
  Food Insecurity and Hunger in the United States
National Research Council,Division of Behavioral
and Social Sciences and Education,Committee on
National Statistics,Panel to Review the U.S
Department of Agriculture's Measurement of Food
Insecurity and Hunger,2006-06-02 The United States
is viewed by the world as a country with plenty of
food, yet not all households in America are food
secure, meaning access at all times to enough food
for an active, healthy life. A proportion of the
population experiences food insecurity at some
time in a given year because of food deprivation
and lack of access to food due to economic
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resource constraints. Still, food insecurity in
the United States is not of the same intensity as
in some developing countries. Since 1995 the U.S.
Department of Agriculture (USDA) has annually
published statistics on the extent of food
insecurity and food insecurity with hunger in U.S.
households. These estimates are based on a survey
measure developed by the U.S. Food Security
Measurement Project, an ongoing collaboration
among federal agencies, academic researchers, and
private organizations. USDA requested the
Committee on National Statistics of the National
Academies to convene a panel of experts to
undertake a two-year study in two phases to review
at this 10-year mark the concepts and methodology
for measuring food insecurity and hunger and the
uses of the measure. In Phase 2 of the study the
panel was to consider in more depth the issues
raised in Phase 1 relating to the concepts and
methods used to measure food security and make
recommendations as appropriate. The Committee on
National Statistics appointed a panel of 10
experts to examine the above issues. In order to
provide timely guidance to USDA, the panel issued
an interim Phase 1 report, Measuring Food
Insecurity and Hunger: Phase 1 Report. That report
presented the panel's preliminary assessments of
the food security concepts and definitions; the
appropriateness of identifying hunger as a severe
range of food insecurity in such a survey-based
measurement method; questions for measuring these
concepts; and the appropriateness of a household
survey for regularly monitoring food security in
the U.S. population. It provided interim guidance
for the continued production of the food security
estimates. This final report primarily focuses on
the Phase 2 charge. The major findings and
conclusions based on the panel's review and
deliberations are summarized.
  New Zealand Infantryman vs German Motorcycle
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Soldier David Greentree,2017-02-23 In April 1941,
as Churchill strove to counter the German threat
to the Balkans, New Zealand troops were hastily
committed to combat in the wake of the German
invasion of Greece where they would face off
against the German Kradschützen – motorcycle
troops. Examining three major encounters in detail
with the help of maps and contemporary
photographs, this lively study shows how the New
Zealanders used all their courage and ingenuity to
counter the mobile and well-trained motorcycle
forces opposing them in the mountains and plains
of Greece and Crete. Featuring specially
commissioned artwork and drawing upon first-hand
accounts, this exciting account pits New Zealand's
infantrymen against Germany's motorcycle troops at
the height of World War II in the Mediterranean
theatre, assessing the origins, doctrine and
combat performance of both sides.
  It's Okay to Feel This Way Sara Biviano,2021-07
  Janeway's Immunobiology Kenneth Murphy,Paul
Travers,Mark Walport,Peter Walter,2010-06-22 The
Janeway's Immunobiology CD-ROM, Immunobiology
Interactive, is included with each book, and can
be purchased separately. It contains animations
and videos with voiceover narration, as well as
the figures from the text for presentation
purposes.
  A Wrinkle in Time Madeleine L'Engle,2010-04-01
NEWBERY MEDAL WINNER • TIME MAGAZINE’S 100 BEST
FANTASY BOOKS OF ALL TIME • NOW A MAJOR MOTION
PICTURE FROM DISNEY Read the ground-breaking
science fiction and fantasy classic that has
delighted children for over 60 years! A Wrinkle in
Time is one of my favorite books of all time. I've
read it so often, I know it by heart. —Meg Cabot
Late one night, three otherworldly creatures
appear and sweep Meg Murry, her brother Charles
Wallace, and their friend Calvin O'Keefe away on a
mission to save Mr. Murray, who has gone missing
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while doing top-secret work for the government.
They travel via tesseract--a wrinkle that
transports one across space and time--to the
planet Camazotz, where Mr. Murray is being held
captive. There they discover a dark force that
threatens not only Mr. Murray but the safety of
the whole universe. A Wrinkle in Time is the first
book in Madeleine L’Engle’s Time Quintet.
  Look Alive Twenty-Five Janet
Evanovich,2018-11-13 Stephanie Plum faces the
toughest puzzle of her career in the twenty-fifth
entry in Janet Evanovich's #1 New York Times-
bestselling series. There's nothing like a good
deli, and the Red River Deli in Trenton is one of
the best. World-famous for its pastrami, cole
slaw, and for its disappearing managers. Over the
last month, three have vanished from the face of
the earth, and the only clue in each case is one
shoe that's been left behind. The police are
baffled. Lula is convinced that it's a case of
alien abduction. Whatever it is, they'd better
figure out what's going on before they lose their
new manager, Ms. Stephanie Plum.
  How Not to Die Michael Greger, M.D., FACLM,Gene
Stone,2015-12-08 From the physician behind the
wildly popular NutritionFacts website, How Not to
Die reveals the groundbreaking scientific evidence
behind the only diet that can prevent and reverse
many of the causes of disease-related death. The
vast majority of premature deaths can be prevented
through simple changes in diet and lifestyle. In
How Not to Die, Dr. Michael Greger, the
internationally-renowned nutrition expert,
physician, and founder of NutritionFacts.org,
examines the fifteen top causes of premature death
in America-heart disease, various cancers,
diabetes, Parkinson's, high blood pressure, and
more-and explains how nutritional and lifestyle
interventions can sometimes trump prescription
pills and other pharmaceutical and surgical
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approaches, freeing us to live healthier lives.
The simple truth is that most doctors are good at
treating acute illnesses but bad at preventing
chronic disease. The fifteen leading causes of
death claim the lives of 1.6 million Americans
annually. This doesn't have to be the case. By
following Dr. Greger's advice, all of it backed up
by strong scientific evidence, you will learn
which foods to eat and which lifestyle changes to
make to live longer. History of prostate cancer in
your family? Put down that glass of milk and add
flaxseed to your diet whenever you can. Have high
blood pressure? Hibiscus tea can work better than
a leading hypertensive drug-and without the side
effects. Fighting off liver disease? Drinking
coffee can reduce liver inflammation. Battling
breast cancer? Consuming soy is associated with
prolonged survival. Worried about heart disease
(the number 1 killer in the United States)? Switch
to a whole-food, plant-based diet, which has been
repeatedly shown not just to prevent the disease
but often stop it in its tracks. In addition to
showing what to eat to help treat the top fifteen
causes of death, How Not to Die includes Dr.
Greger's Daily Dozen -a checklist of the twelve
foods we should consume every day.Full of
practical, actionable advice and surprising,
cutting edge nutritional science, these doctor's
orders are just what we need to live longer,
healthier lives.
  The Butcher of Anderson Station James S. A.
Corey,2011-10-17 A novelette set in the hard-
scrabble world of James S. A. Corey's NYT-
bestselling Expanse series, The Butcher of
Anderson Station deepens the story of Colonel Fred
Johnson's past as seen on the fifth episode of
Season 1 of The Expanse. Now a Prime Original
series. This story will be available in the
complete Expanse story collection, Memory’s
Legion. HUGO AWARD WINNER FOR BEST SERIES A new
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story set in the world of the Expanse. One day,
Colonel Fred Johnson will be hailed as a hero to
the system. One day, he will meet a desperate man
in possession of a stolen spaceship and a deadly
secret and extend a hand of friendship. But long
before he became the leader of the Outer Planets
Alliance, Fred Johnson had a very different name.
The Butcher of Anderson Station. This is his
story. The Expanse Leviathan Wakes Caliban's War
Abaddon's Gate Cibola Burn Nemesis Games Babylon's
Ashes Persepolis Rising Tiamat's Wrath Leviathan
Falls Memory's Legion The Expanse Short Fiction
Drive The Butcher of Anderson Station Gods of Risk
The Churn The Vital Abyss Strange Dogs Auberon The
Sins of Our Fathers
  The Voice of Destruction Hermann Rauschning,1940
  Designing Successful Transitions National
Resource Center for the First-Year Experience &
Students in Transition (University of South
Carolina),2010 The 2010 edition of this monograph
addresses many topics (e.g., administration of
orientation programs, family involvement, student
characteristics and needs, assessment, and
orientation for specific student populations and
institutional types) that were included in
previous editions but approaches them with new
information, updated data, and current theory.
However, this edition also takes up new topics in
response to the opportunities and concerns facing
orientation, transition, and retention
professionals such as collaborations among campus
units in the development and delivery of
orientation, the increase in nontraditional
student populations, the need for effective crisis
planning and management in orientation programs,
new technologies, and even the challenge of making
the case for orientation in an era of diminishing
resources. The authors have carefully penned
chapters incorporating contemporary information,
ideas, and concepts while being reflective of
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traditional practices. Following a preface by
Margaret J. Barr and a foreword by Jennifer R.
Keup and Craig E. Mack, chapters in this edition
include: (1) Brief Overview of the Orientation,
Transition, and Retention Field (Craig E. Mack);
(2) Theoretical Perspectives on Orientation
(Denise L. Rode and Tony W. Cawthon); (3) Making
the Case for Orientation: Is It Worth It? (Bonita
C. Jacobs); (4) Administration of a Comprehensive
Orientation Program (April Mann, Charlie Andrews,
and Norma Rodenburg); (5) Community College
Orientation and Transition Programs (Cathy J.
Cuevas and Christine Timmerman); (6) Channeling
Parental Involvement to Support Student Success
(Jeanine A. Ward-Roof, Laura A. Page, and Ryan
Lombardi); (7) Extensions of Traditional
Orientation Programs (Tracy L. Skipper, Jennifer
A. Latino, Blaire Moody Rideout, and Dorothy
Weigel); (8) Technology in Orientation (J.J. Brown
and Cynthia L. Hernandez); (9) Incorporating
Crisis Planning and Management Into Orientation
Programs (Dian Squire, Victor Wilson, Joe Ritchie,
and Abbey Wolfman); (10) Orientation and First-
Year Programs: A Profile of Participating Students
(Maureen E. Wilson and Michael Dannells); (11)
Creating a Developmental Framework for New Student
Orientation to Address the Needs of Diverse
Populations (Archie P. Cubarrubia and Jennifer C.
Schoen); (12) Designing Orientation and Transition
Programs for Transfer Students (Shandol C.
Hoover); (13) Nontraditional Is the New
Traditional: Understanding Today's College Student
(Michael J. Knox and Brittany D. Henderson); (14)
Building the Case for Collaboration in Orientation
Programs: Campus Culture, Politics, and Power
(Beth M. Lingren Clark and Matthew J. Weigand);
(15) Assessment and Evaluation in Orientation
(Robert Schwartz and Dennis Wiese); and (16)
Reflections on the History of Orientation,
Transition, and Retention Programs (Jeanine A.
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Ward-Roof and Kathy L. Guthrie). (Individual
chapters contain references.) [For the 2nd Edition
(2003), see ED478603.].
  Measuring Food Insecurity and Hunger National
Research Council,Division of Behavioral and Social
Sciences and Education,Committee on National
Statistics,Panel to Review U.S Department of
Agriculture's Measurement of Food Insecurity and
Hunger,2005-04-22
  Veterinary Ophthalmology Kirk N. Gelatt,Brian C.
Gilger,Thomas J. Kern,2013-03-28 Veterinary
Ophthalmology, Fifth Edition is a fully updated
version of the gold-standard reference for
diseases and treatment of the animal eye in
veterinary medicine. With an internationally
renowned list of contributing authors, the book
has been revised and expanded to incorporate the
most up-to-date research and information. New
chapters cover ophthalmic genetics and DNA tests,
microsurgery, photography, camelid ophthalmology,
and rabbit ophthalmology, and existing chapters
feature expanded coverage of noninvasive imaging
techniques, feline ophthalmology, equine
ophthalmology, and marine mammals and penguins.
The book retains its classic structure, with
sections on basic vision sciences, the foundations
of clinical ophthalmology, canine ophthalmology,
and special ophthalmology, which encompasses
specific coverage of most commonly treated species
and chapters on neuro-ophthalmology and systemic
diseases. A companion website offers the images
from the book available for download in PowerPoint
and the references linked to CrossRef. Veterinary
Ophthalmology remains the most comprehensive
resource for authoritative information on
veterinary ophthalmology worldwide and is a key
reference for anyone interested in veterinary or
comparative ophthalmology.
  Digital Marketing Annmarie Hanlon,2021-12-15 An
unbiased, balanced guide to all aspects of digital
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marketing, from social media, mobile and VR
marketing to objectives, metrics and analytics.
Covering all aspects of digital marketing planning
and the latest models, the book also offers a
range of tools to help implement your own digital
marketing plans and strategies. The second edition
has been expanded to include new discussions and
research on areas including digital privacy, types
of influencers, social listening and the gig
economy. Key features: Supported by case examples
from 28 global companies and brands including
IKEA, Uber, Klarna and TikTok. A brand-new case
study on Strava runs throughout the book to help
you apply what you’ve learnt to real-world
scenarios. ‘Ethical Insight’ boxes provide a
reflective and challenging look at social issues
and the negative side of marketing. ‘Digital Tool’
boxes introduce professional tools, such as ‘Spot
the Troll’, Hootsuite and Padlet. The ‘Smartphone
Sixty Seconds’ feature provides super-quick online
activities using needing only your phone. Includes
a new ‘Journal of Note’ feature in each chapter,
to direct you to a key source of further reading.
Worked digital marketing plan. Complimented by
online resources, including PowerPoint slides, and
Instructor’s Manual, quizzes, recommended video
links and free SAGE Journal articles. Suitable for
digital and e-marketing courses at all levels, as
well as professional courses for anyone interested
in gaining a holistic understanding of digital
marketing.
  The Good Life Beyond Growth Hartmut
Rosa,Christoph Henning,2017-08-15 Many countries
have experienced a decline of economic growth for
decades, an effect that was only aggravated by the
recent global financial crisis. What if in the
21st century this is no longer an exception, but
the general rule? Does an economy without growth
necessarily bring hardship and crises, as is often
assumed? Or could it be a chance for a better
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life? Authors have long argued that money added to
an income that already secures basic needs no
longer enhances well-being. Also, ecological
constraints and a sinking global absorption
capacity increasingly reduce the margin of
profitability on investments. Efforts to restore
growth politically, however, often lead to reduced
levels of social protection, reduced ecological
and health standards, unfair tax burdens and
rising inequalities. Thus it is time to dissolve
the link between economic growth and the good
life. This book argues that a good life beyond
growth is not only possible, but highly desirable.
It conceptualizes the good life as a fulfilled
life that is embedded in social relations and at
peace with nature, independent of a mounting
availability of resources. In bringing together
experts from different fields, this book opens an
interdisciplinary discussion that has often been
restricted to separate disciplines. Philosophers,
sociologists, economists and activists come
together to discuss the political and social
conditions of a good life in societies which no
longer rely on economic growth and no longer call
for an ever expanding circle of extraction,
consumption, pollution, waste, conflict, and
psychological burnout. Read together, these essays
will have a major impact on the debates about
economic growth, economic and ecological justice,
and the good life in times of crisis.
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or Adobe Acrobats export
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Excel, JPEG, etc.
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Acrobat, Microsoft Word,
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do I password-protect a
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Most PDF editing
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add password protection.
In Adobe Acrobat, for
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"File" -> "Properties"
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working with PDFs? Yes,
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LibreOffice: Offers PDF
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any restrictions when
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